
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long         April 30, 2021  
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
Sent via email 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

RE: EB-2021-0009 Brantford Power Inc.  
Application to the Ontario Energy Board for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges  

 

Brantford Power Inc. has worked diligently over the past several months to prepare its Cost of 
Service(COS) Application (assigned Case No. EB-2021-0009), however the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic 
has added incremental challenges to the application process, both through the current working from 
home environment and by shifting focus from key internal subject matter experts involved in the COS.  

BPI is writing to request an extension to its filing deadline. BPI aims to file its Application no later than 
May 7, 2021 (which would represent a one week delay). BPI wishes to maintain the proposed 
implementation date for new distribution rates of January 1, 2022.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 
150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 
O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477| M: 519-717-5327  
ostefan@brantford.ca | www.brantfordpower.com |     
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